mﬁc/m/5 216808
{Letter to M. H. Spielmann) 14th April, 1919, .~
(typewritten) oo,
13, NORHAM GARDENS,
OXFORED.

Dear Spielmsnn,

Thenks for the estimates, The Van Oest 1s very high, I will
send your abstract on to Harvey Cushing and your letter. .

I h=ve not yet heard from the Wistar Institute, which I hope may offer 2
subsidy sufficient to enable the Clarendon Press to undertake the work.

I will let you know at once when 1 hear from America. Thanks for the

memorandum from Stow,. I return the estimates.

Sincerely yours,

¥m. Oo




